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Mail-in voting makes it easier for everyone in Oregon to vote, particularly those with 

busy work and childcare schedules, those who are overseas, and those with 

disabilities that make it difficult to access polling places. It has been successful for 

many years in Oregon and several other states, and I strongly support Oregon 

continuing to demonstrate how effectively this method supports our right to vote. 

Therefore, I strongly oppose Senate Bill 210. 


